Write the T2 Developers and tell them there is no business justification for this project.  The recently released statistics of actual container volumes handled at BC ports in 2008, clearly indicates there is no need for a second container terminal at Roberts Bank – now, or any time in the foreseeable future.  (For details, see the February 13th press release on the NEWS page.)
The T2 Developers are:
· Eric Sisco, President

APM Terminals Americas
1000 APM Terminals Boulevard
Portsmouth, VA 32703
United States

namapmtmkt@apmterminals.com
· Jacques Lamarre, 
President and Chief Executive Officer
SNC-Lavalin Inc. (Head Office)

455 René-Lévesque Blvd West
Montreal, Quebec
H2Z 1Z3
Telephone: 514-393-1000
Fax: 514-866-0795

